
National Association of Port Arthurans 
P. O. Box 51 

Port Arthur, Texas  77642 
 

Dear Sir/Madam:    

The National Association of Port Arthurans (NAPA) will host its 2025 Reunion July 24 – 27, 2025 in Port Arthur, 

Texas.  Former Port Arthurans who reside all over the United States and in some foreign countries will return 

“home” to Port Arthur to enjoy a fun filled weekend of events.  The Reunion promises to be an exciting time, 

where current and former Port Arthur residents come together to share their love for Port Arthur – in the city 

we call “Home.”  

Our first NAPA Reunion was held in Port Arthur in July 1981.  Since then, NAPA has held a reunion every two (2) 

years in different cities across the United States and in two foreign countries to celebrate Port Arthur.  We 

commemorate our Reunion with a Souvenir Booklet that includes congratulatory expressions, business 

advertisements, memorials, personal and family information and a patron’s list.  This is a great opportunity to 

salute a deceased family member who was a NAPA member, an honored Charter member of NAPA or someone 

who just loves Port Arthur but resides in another city.  An advertisement may also be purchased to salute 

graduations, weddings, anniversaries, promotions, family reunions or friendships.     

We would love for you to purchase an advertisement in our 2025 NAPA Souvenir Booklet.  Below are the costs 

for the booklet’s advertising space: 

 

Full Page - $130  Half Page - $80     Quarter (¼) Page - $55  Eighth Page - $40 

Inside Front Page - $250   Inside Back Bage - $200  Outside Back Page - $250 

Page Facing Inside Back Page - $200  Center of Book - $200   Patron List - $10 

 

The contents of your ad may be sent handwritten or submitted electronically via a Word document, jpeg or pdf.  

Handwritten documents must be legible – so please carefully print all wording.  Ad wording may need to be 

manipulated to fit the booklet’s sizing requirements.    If photos are submitted, any size is acceptable.  Electronic 

photos must be high resolution, minimum 300dpi, and at or near the size to be used.  If requested, photos will 

be returned by US mail – however, please allow 3-4 weeks for return.    

Make checks and money orders payable to the National Association of Port Arthurans.  Ad wording and payments 

can be submitted to a NAPA member, sent by email or mailed to the Post Office Box listed at the top of this page.  

To email – send to londowk@bellsouth.net.  And, if you have questions, call Kathy Londow at (409) 300-1426.  

Deadline to submit ads is June 1, 2025. 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Members of the National Association of Port Arthurans 

mailto:londowk@bellsouth.net

